

That they may know Him!

1133 E County Line Rd Lakewood NJ 08701-2196 Phone: 732-363-3633

Fax: 732-363-7337 calvaryacademy.org

Field Trip Permission Slip

Dear Parents:

Field trips are an integral and important part of the total learning process. Many times a unit being studied in the classroom can be explored more fully by taking a field trip to the actual area so that the students can see and experience for themselves what it is they are studying. This makes the learning experience more relevant and certainly more meaningful.

Your child is invited to attend a field trip. As a matter of academic protocol, we are informing you of this trip and request your signature of permission for this trip. This experience promises to be a very beneficial academic experience for your child and will be an integral part of this year's curriculum. Please complete the bottom portion of this permission slip and return it to the classroom teacher.

If this is an overnight activity, for the safety of our students, all luggage may be searched by the coordinator of a field trip or by a chaperone designated by him or her.

Steplanie Cruz
Principal
Calvary Academy
detach
Field Trip Permission Slip
Your 2 nd gr child will be attending a field trip to <u>the Algonquin Theatre to see "Pete</u> The Cat" on <u>Wednesday May 21, 2025</u> , leaving approximately <u>10:45</u> am and returning approximately <u>1:30 pm</u> . I give my son/daughter
permission to be a part of this field experience. My payment is enclosed in
the amount of \$ 24.00 to cover the cost of the activity and transportation. I understand that dress code for this trip is <u>School Uniform</u> . I will be praying for the trip and support the school in its efforts to provide my child with this type of academic experience.
Signature of Parent Date